
Alliance East Belfast Office

26 November 1991,

f

Dear Secretary of State,

the proposed changes to

With All Good Wishes,
Yours sincerely,

Thank you for taking the trouble to be in touch with me about 
this matter.

I certainly have no objection to the proposals, that the 
inclusion of the candidate's address on the notice of poll and 
the ballot paper, be made a matter of personal choice.

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Rt Hon Peter Brooke MP, 
Secretary of State, 
Northern Ireland Office, 
Whitehall, 
LONDON SW1A 2AZ.

I have some doubts that terrorists and other such malignant 
individuals depend on these as sources for their information, 
but I certainly would not object to the changes proposed.
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Thank you very much for your letter on 
the electoral law.


